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1st Workparty: Saturday April 12th - Plan for that work party should be cut / split rest of 
firewood that is next to log crib along with general clean up.  Mark and I were at camp last 
weekend and all looked good.  Driveway did not wash out with the snowmelt this year. 

Dues: Club Dues are due by the April 12th Meeting, $50 Late Fee if not paid by then. Dropped 
from the Membership if not Paid by May 12th. 

Climbing Tree Stands: We have two nice climbing tree stands left to us by Joe’s wife. If 
someone wishes to have one please offer a reasonable club donation. They are under the back 
shelter if you want to take a look. 

Reminder: Range is a Carry in – Carryout please take your used targets home with you. Only 
empty brass can be left behind in the shoot house bucket. 

I have learned that once again no Foxes were taken during the fox hunt. 

Tree Stands: Not too early to maintain your tree stands. All tree stands on the property need 
have some kind of identification and be well maintained. Also placement is on the honor 
system, many members have established locations please consider this if your setting up a new 
stand. We have 170 Acres, plenty of places to setup with out being in the line of fire from 
another members tree stand. 

ROAD CLOSED STILL 

Creek Road from Rider Rd to Straight rd is closed so they can replace county bridge 849. 

(This is normal route from Forestville) 


